
From: D & A Oldham 
Sent: March 6, 2021 1:25 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Comment on the proposed Hwy 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Some choose to live in an urban world. I choose to live in a rural environment and built my life 
around acreage located in the green belt / Oak Ridges zones. 
It makes me shudder to think that the distant rumble of highway traffic may invade our protected 
tranquil space. The loss of irreplaceable farm land to the inevitable development that will follow 
is unconscionable, especially in a climate change threatened world. 
Needless to say I strongly oppose this king of development.  

Regards: 

Doug Oldham 

Caledon 

March 6, 2021
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